
Welcome to Bywood’s March Newsletter! This 
month has been very busy celebrating Read 
Across America and the famous children’s book 
author, Dr. Seuss. Our students have been 
showing their love of reading with many different 
reading incentives including our school-wide 
Drop Everything And Read times built into the 
school day. Students have really enjoyed 
reading the literary works of Dr. Seuss 
throughout the day, and building their reading 
skills while doing so. As a culmination to our 
Read Across America celebration, we hosted a 
Literacy Night, for families to learn all about or 
reading opportunities. Thank you to all of the 
families who attended this event, and I look 
forward to our upcoming events which will be 
held this spring, including the Spring Concert, 
McDonald’s Night, and our annual Night of the 
Arts. Please stay tuned for upcoming information 
regarding these events, so that you can be sure 

to attend. The school year is progressing into the 
busy months of April and May, with many other 
important dates as well, including PSSA testing 
for students in 3rd, 4th , and 5th grade. I look 
forward to seeing our students working hard and 
persevering through these standardized 
assessments. Please take note of the following 
upcoming dates: 

Upcoming Dates: 

April 6-10- Spring Break 

April 13- Progress Reports 

April 21- PSSA Testing begins 

April 28- PD Day- No school for students

Bywood Newsletter



April 

monday wednesday friday

8 
Spring Break No 
School 4/6- 4/10

10

15 17  

21 

PSSA Testing  

4/ 21- 5/1

23 25

March 
Madness! 

This month was 
a lot of fun for 
teachers and 
students while 
celebrating the 
famous children’s 
author, Theodore 
Seuss Geisel, also 
known as Dr.Seuss! 
The school-wide 
celebration gave us 
many things to look 
forward to during 
the busy month of 
March. We 
continued our 
celebration with 
different Guest 
Readers for each 
grade. A special 
thanks to our Red-
Hatted winners for 
demonstrating 

excellence in 
reading. 

In addition, this 
month our student 
administrators, 
Nahian Nafi and 
Christina Kumi 
(pictured right) had 
the opportunity to 
spend the day with 
Principal McEntee 
as our student 
principals for the 
day! Nahian and 
Christina observed 
classrooms, made 
announcements, 
wrote e-mails, 
and learned all 
about the 
responsibilities of 
a school 
administrator. 
Great Work!



Oh, the places we’ve gone this month!

Bywood Celebrates Read Across America Day and Dr. Seuss’s 
Birthday! This month, Bywood celebrated Reading with lots of 

Seusstastic activities! DEAR: Drop Everything and Read! Bring a small 
stuffed animal to read with! Crazy Hat Day: Choose your favorite hat, 
and wear it to school! Stripes Day: Wear as many stripes as you can! 

Fox in Sox: Wear fun socks and show them off Lorax Day!  
We had a blast!

Crazy Hat Day!

Janet Mansaray in Mrs. 
Mignogna’s class wearing 

her favorite hat!

Literacy Night!

Basketball Tournament!


